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Skate park options for Aubin Grove
    

With Aubin Grove’s young, growing population comes the need for the City to provide 
more active recreation options.

The City is seeking community input on a proposal for a skate park in the suburb, with 
community comment sought until 5pm, Wednesday, 3 June.

Funding of around $500,000 is available for the project from the City’s Public Open 
Space Cash-In-Lieu Expenditure Plan. 

Two possible sites have been identified – Radiata Park or Aubin Grove Oval.

Both sites have significant opportunities and challenges to consider and residents are 
asked to read the Frequently Asked Questions about the proposal, and then complete 
a voting form, online at the City’s public consultation portal, Comment on Cockburn.

If the skate park proposal is supported, the City will again ask for community input into 
the facility’s design.

The skate park was supported by the City’s Community Sports, Recreation and 
Facilities Plan, which identified the need for additional skate parks throughout 
Cockburn to meet future population needs.

Have your say:

 Online – Complete a voting form here, or just ask a question
 Write – Email comment@cockburn.wa.gov.au or post a submission to City of 

Cockburn, PO Box 1215, Bibra Lake 6965
 Chat – Speak to a member of our Parks team on 9411 3444.
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